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MEDIA RELEASE 
October 6, 2021 

 

SAEWA ANNOUNCES RESULTS OF REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST  

 

The Southern Alberta Energy from Waste Association issued a Request for Expression 

of Interest for an Energy-from-Waste Development Partner which closed at 2:00 pm 

(EST) on October 4, 2021.  

We are pleased to report that SAEWA has received 3 Expressions of Interest from 

prospective project development partner consortia as listed below in alphabetical order:  

• Covanta Energy 

• Hitachi Zosen INOVA & ACCIONA 

• SUEZ Canada Waste Services Inc.  

 

The Expressions of Interest will go through a formal evaluation process scheduled to 

commence following the October 2021 municipal elections period.  

 

For more information about SAEWA and it’s vision, please visit our website at 

https://www.saewa.ca or contact the Executive Director, SAEWA.  

 

Contact Information:  

Sherry Poole, Executive Director    Paul Ryan, Project Lead / Vice Chair       

sherry@saewa.ca or tel. 403.563.5759                             paul@saewa.ca or tel. 403.609.7465     

https://www.saewa.ca 
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